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May 31, 1967 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Hyattstown, Md. 20734 

Dear 	isber 

Thank you for your letter of May 27, 1967. 

We are asking our stationer, Trucraft Printing Company 
to rush to you 500 sheets of NCR paper (duplicate order as last time). 
They will send it to you c/o Greyhound, Frederick, Md. with your 
telephone number on package. 

Your plans sound excellent and I hope they work out 
successfully . We indeed welcome having any of your research 
and documents as part of our Kennedy Collection which is now crowding -- 
the "Kennedy Room". 

We will be happy to discuss with you sharing the costs 
of your documents. 

With Best Regards, 

Arthur Price 
AP/pw 


